
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

THE GREATER WOODHAVEN DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION SPONSORS 

ITS’ 29
TH

 ANNUAL WONDERFUL WOODHAVEN STREET FESTIVAL 2009 

 

The Greater Woodhaven Development Corporation’s 29th Annual Wonderful 
Woodhaven Street Festival will be held on Sunday, October 18, 2009 from 
11AM-6PM, on Woodhaven’s Jamaica Avenue from 80th Street to Woodhaven 
Boulevard.  Bring the family!! We will have pony rides, games, food, and a variety 
of vendors with unique products and our great Woodhaven Stores, with Bargains.  
Also, our fantastic Woodhaven Restaurants will be featured.  This year again, 
there will be great Entertainment for our festival! 
 
(There may be disruptions in transit service due to this event.  Please check with 
the M.T.A. for any rerouting of buses and trains.) 
 
For more information contact the GWDC Office at 718-805-0202.  The Festival is 
easily accessible by the Q56, and the “J” train to Woodhaven Boulevard or 
Forest Parkway. 
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